
Celebrity  News:  Kristen
Stewart  and  Rob  Pattinson
Reunite  in  L.A.  After  Two
Months Apart

By Meghan Fitzgerald

Ladies and gentleman, the hipster couple, Rob Pattinson and
Kristen Stewart have finally reunited in L.A after two months
apart. UsMagazine.com reports that Pattinson flew back to the
States on March 16th after he finished filming The Rover in
Australia. Pattinson has been staying with girlfriend, Stewart
ever since he got back. People states that the couple was seen
out at a karaoke bar, happy in love!

What  are  some  ways  to  make  a  long-distance  relationship
easier?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Long distance relationships are not easy. If anyone may have
told  you  that  they  are,  they  have  never  been  in  a  long
distance relationship! Even though long distance relationships
are not always the easiest, there are many ways to make them
work. These types of relationships can be successful with some
effort! Cupid has some more advice:

1. Communication: Communication is necessary for long distance
relationships. You and your partner need to talk with one
another about everything going on in your lives. To eliminate
any drama with social media, rumors, or friends; tell each
other everything! It is not easy to work out problems far away
hence,  you  should  eliminate  any  possible  problems  with
communication.

2. Letters: Letters are yes, old-fashioned, but it means a lot
when you receive or send one. Letters show that you took time
the time to write out, it shows how much you care for your
partner. Although it is easy to talk to your mate about your
feelings and emotions, it is easier to write them down. Once
you begin to jot down your thoughts, your feelings will just
flow out. Keep the letters flowing, and the love will continue
on.

3. Love: When you decided whether or not to make long distance
work in a relationship, you need to make sure that love is
present. It is not easy to start off a relationship miles and
miles away. You need to know your partner inside and out to
make the relationship work long distance. Make sure you are
completely infatuated with your mate and the long distance
relationship will immensely easier.

Have you ever made long distance work? Share your experience
below.


